
  

TRANSGENDER YOUTH PROGRAM  OCTOBER NEWS  

Want to make a difference in the development of the Transgender Youth Program?  

The Transgender Youth Program is seeking Patient Family Advisors to bring the patient and 

family voice and perspective to all aspects of planning and decision making at The University of 

Vermont Children’s Hospital. Our patient and family advisors become part of our team 

on committees and workgroups designed to improve patient care.  

Become a Patient Family Advisor 

Upcoming Events in the Community 

TRANSLATING IDENTITY CONFERENCE 
Date:   Oct 14, 2017 

Time:   9:00 am - 6:00 pm 

Location:  Dudley H. Davis Center 

  590 Main Street 

  Burlington, VT 05405 

Cost:   FREE (registration still required) 

YOUTH SPACE 

This year, the Translating Identity Conference is offering a youth space that we hope will serve two purposes: provide 

queer and trans-youth a space to commiserate and decompress with each other while watching a movie, crafting etc. 

and provide a safe space for parents and caregivers to leave their little ones so they can attend conference sessions. 

The space will be open from 9 am to 5 pm for youth under age 18 and will be staffed by volunteers from the UVM 

College of Education and Social Services. 

FIND OUR PATIENT FAMILY ADVISORS TABLE 

The Patient Family Advisory Committee is excited to announce they have secured a table at the event to highlight the 

Transgender Youth Program work here at The University of Vermont Children’s Hopsital and would love as many of you 

as possible at the event. 

WEBSITE:  For more information and to register for the event please visit: go.uvm.edu/tic 



  

UVMHealth.org/childrens 

FOR MORE INFORMATION  

To find health information, or for 

convenient and secure access to your 

medical record through MyHealth Online, 

please visit UVMHealth.org or call us at 

(844) 886-4325. 

If you are interested in learning more or 

to become a Patient Family Advisor 

please email: 

Theresa.emery@uvmhealth.org or 

Charlotte.safran@uvmhealth.org  

TRANSGENDER YOUTH 

PROGRAM 

111 Colchester Avenue 

Main Campus 

East Pavilion, Level 4 

Burlington, VT 05401 

CLINIC HOURS 

First Monday Afternoon of each month & 

Second Wednesday Morning of each 

month. 

PHONE 

(802) 847-3811 

 

FAX 

(802) 747-5364 

LGBTQ FILM SERIES IN SARANAC LAKE 
Dates:   October 12, 19, 26 

Time:   7:00 pm 

Location:  Saranac Lake Free Library 

  109 Main Street, Saranac Lake, NY 

Cost:   FREE 

SERIES INFORMATION 
There will be a four week series of films aimed at providing education 

and illumination about what it is like to be lesbian, gay, bisexual, 

transgender or queer/questioning in America. The series is free and all 

are welcome. There will be discussion following each film and 

refreshments will be provided.  

The series is sponsored by the Adirondack Unitarian Universalist 

Community of Saranac Lake.  

October 12 Lady Valor - The Kristen Beck Story (2014) 

A film about the life and experiences of Kristen Beck, a highly decorated 

Navy SEAL who transitioned after she retired 2011. 

October 19 Breaking Through (2013) 

A documentary about elected officials who are openly LGBT. Each of 

them overcame fear and discrimination and were chosen by voters to 

represent them in their communities. 

October 26 Facing Fear (2014) & Queer Spawn (2006) 

Facing Fear: Matthew Boger was nearly killed for being gay when he 

was 13 by Tim Zaal, a neo-Nazi. The film is about their journey of 

reconciliation. Queer Spawn: Children of Gay parents describe the 

challenges they face in a society that won’t accept them because of 

who their parents are. 

Please download flyer at: http://adkuu.org/  

 

SAVE THE DATE: 

TRANSGENDER FAMILY DAY AT  
DARTMOUTH HITCHCOCK MEDICAL CENTER 
Date:   November 11, 2017 

Time:   9:00 am - 3:00 pm 

Location:  Dartmouth Hitchcock Medical Center 

Cost:   FREE (registration still required) 


